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Frequently Asked Questions 

If my child is already attending a Wiseburn school, do I need to enroll again? 
No, once your child is enrolled and attending Wiseburn Unified School District, you do not need to re-
enroll.  In order to hold your child’s place, families need to reply to the Verification of Continuing 
Enrollment notice.  The Notice will be emailed to parents in January. 

What is the difference between Enrollment and Registration? 
Enrollment is only done once when initially enrolling a new student.  Registration is done annually in 
August to update phone numbers, addresses, and to review annual documents.  

If I live in Wiseburn, can I pick what school my child goes to? 
School placement is done based on your address and space availability.  If you would like to attend a 
Wiseburn school other than the school of residence, then you will need to apply for an intradistrict 
release permit.  For more information regarding the process, please visit our website at 
www.wiseburn.org/enrollment/outgoing-release-permit.  

What happens if I moved out of the District?  Can my child continue at a Wiseburn school? 
All parents are required to inform the school when their address changes within 30 days.  When you 
move, you can request permission to have your child remain at Wiseburn, but it is not guaranteed.  
You also need to apply for a release permit from the new district of residence.  Inquiries and 
questions can be directed to the Enrollment/Outreach Coordinator Alicia Galindo at 
agalindo@wiseburn.org.  

When can I apply for school lunches? 
While our school buildings are closed due to COVID-19, free “Grab and Go breakfast and lunches are 
available for all students ages 18 and under at R.H. Dana Middle School between 11:30 a.m. – 1:00 
p.m.  

Can I go to a school tour? 
Yes!   All school tour this year will be virtual.  For more information, please visit our website at 
www.wiseburn.org/enrollment/school-tours.  

Can I find out about Special Education Services before enrollment? 
Special Education cannot review records or provide guidance on placement until you are enrolled. 
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